

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery

Headteacher: Mrs. D. Walker
Lavender Farm Nursery Manager: Mrs S. Stevens



Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885

Tuesday, 10 October 2023

Book Fair

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce we are having a Book Fair in the main school hall and would greatly appreciate your support. Think of those early Christmas presents you could buy! The dates and times of the Book Fair are below. The commission from sales at the fair allows us to buy books for the classroom so every book you buy helps us to get new books for school. The Book Fair will also be open during parents' evening on Wednesday 25th October.

The Book Fair will take place in the main school hall.

Mon 23 rd Oct	8.15-8.35	3.10-3.30
Tues 24 th Oct	8.15-8.35	3.10-3.30
Wed 25 th Oct	8.15-8.35	3.10-7.00
Thurs 26 th Oct	8.15-8.35	3.10-3.30
Fri 27 th Oct	8.15-8.35	

You can view the books online by visiting https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases/wtr



This allows you to view the choice of books online. Please only access the tabs for 2+ and 6+.

If you want to purchase any books you can pay in cash. Alternatively, you can make

payments via the QR code or by using https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1240598. Confirmation evidence will need to be seen of the payment made.

We can re-order out of stock titles if payment is received and the order is placed no later than Thurs 26th October at 9.00. Orders received after the fair has finished will not be processed.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Karen Spencer
Assistant Headteacher and English Lead











